CSAL is hosting two separate golf tournaments on Friday, May 7th at Littleton Golf and Tennis
Club (18 and 9 hole tournaments). The tournament is available to students in grades 4-8; boys
and girls.

(5800 S Federal Blvd, Littleton, CO 80123). Both tournaments are a 4 person scramble but due
to COVID-19 protocols, the tournaments will not be a "shotgun" start. Golfers will be provided a
specific time to start their round. The 18 hole tournament will begin at 12 pm with the 9 hole
tournament starting after all 18 hole participants have teed-off.

To register, go to www.csalden.org, select either the 18 Hole golf tournament or the 9 hole golf
tournament. Players may request specific teammates. Make sure the players requested
are for the same tournament.

Participation is limited to 80 players (40 players per tournament).
The cost to participate includes lunch and a commemorative T-shirt.
18 Hole fees ($50): Non-refundable and non-transferable

9 Hole fees ($40): Non-refundable and non-transferable

Spectators can ride along with the foursome ($11 for 9 holes and $20 for 18) which will be paid
at the time of the tournament.

Players can check-in 30 minutes before their group tees-off.
The tournament is open to both boys and girls in grades 4-8.
COVID-19 Protocols will be announced as the tournament date get closer.

Contact Tom White at Tom@tomwhitegolf.com with any questions.



http://www.csalden.org/
mailto:Tom@tomwhitegolf.com

